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December 2021

You Are EXTRAORDINARY


Hello Falcon Family-


This month we are celebrating how each student is EXTRAORDINARY and the 
value they bring to our school. We will be decorating the halls with snowflakes as 
a symbol that each student is unique in their own way. We invite you to help us 
make snowflakes. Have your student bring any snowflakes made at home to 
school for us to hang up. The snowflakes can be handed into the office. 


Yearbook cover winner:  Anya Thomasma

Runners up: Torrence Edison, Vienna Zeller, Easton Kuehne and Finley Bowden 

Thank you to everyone for participating! 


This month your PTA donations will provide:

	 December’s Birthday Table 


	 

PTA meeting: Tuesday, Dec. 7th @ Noon

All are welcome. Join us at the school or online via zoom


https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82754124906


Hats

The hats are still out of stock. Sorry:(


 **Remember to do your holiday shopping on our Amazon Smiles account

	 	 *smiles.amazon.com (Valley View Elementary PTA, SLC)


Thank you for your support!! 
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